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Abbie Hanson

From: Al Hester <Al.Hester@stpha.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 6:02 PM
To: Britane Hubbard
Cc: Corina Serrano; Abbie Hanson; Lisa Feidler
Subject: RE: Data Practices Request: Haven of Battle Creek

Hi Ms. Hubbard, 
 
Our Section 8 staff was able to pull this information together more quickly than I expected!   
 
Here are the numbers of vouchers in use at the Haven of Battle Creek in the months you listed: 
 

June 2021 = 104 
Dec  2021 = 92 
June 2022 = 77 
Dec  2022 = 66 
June 2023 = 47 
Dec  2023 = 30 

 
- Al Hester 

Housing Policy Director 
 

From: Britane Hubbard <bhubbard@hjcmn.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 2:17 PM 
To: Al Hester <Al.Hester@stpha.org> 
Cc: Corina Serrano <Corina.Serrano@stpha.org>; Abbie Hanson <ahanson@hjcmn.org> 
Subject: Data Practices Request: Haven of Battle Creek 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization! DO NOT follow guidance, click links, or open attachments unless 
the email is expected and/or you trust the sender. 

Mr. Hester: 

  

Please see the below data practices request and let me know if you have any questions. Much 
appreciated. 

  

Request: This is a Minnesota Data Practices Act request for the below data related to units within The 
Haven of Battle Creek (“Haven”), a Saint Paul apartment complex. The complex is comprised of two 
buildings, with addresses of: 200 Winthrop Street and 215 Kipling Street, St. Paul 55119. We request: 
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 The total number of households using Section 8 Housing Choice Vouchers at Haven for June 2021, December 
2021, June 2022, December 2022, June 2023, and December 2023. We are only requesting the total number of 
units, not the household name or the specific unit number. 

  
 

Britane Hubbard (she/her) 

University of Minnesota Law School Saek's Resident 

Housing Justice Center Law Clerk 

612-807-1139, Ext. 700 | bhubbard@hjcmn.org 
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This e-mail may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, use, distribution, or disclosure by others is strictly 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the recipient), please contact the send by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this 
message. 

 


